
Hi Ruby,

As discussed this morning, please find attached the document changes.
The changes in instruction/installation sheet can be found in the
highlighted notes above the "Limitations of Smoke Detectors" section,
attached below

<<wls906-433 inis eng 29004973 r003draftwp2.pdf>>

The changes in the software can be found in the first paragraph of the
first page and the timing diagram in the second page, attached below.

<<WLS906NB433.doc>>

Regards,

Michael Yaw

-----Original Message-----
From: Michael Yaw
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2000 10:08 AM
To: 'Ruby Dulmage'
Cc: Sherwyn Welshman; Lila Vicich; Alan Hamilton; Kevin Harris
Subject: RE:

Hi Ruby,

I have got in touch with Richard Fabina. I am going to change our software
and instruction/installation sheet to comply with FCC requirements. These
changes will be implemented today.

Thanks and regards,

Michael Yaw

-----Original Message-----
From: Ruby Dulmage [mailto:rdulmage@ktlcanada.com]
<mailto:[mailto:rdulmage@ktlcanada.com]>
Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2000 9:26 AM
To: Michael Yaw - DSC; Mary Parks - DSC
Subject: Fw:

Below is the reply I received from the FCC. It looks like



you are going to have to get in touch with Richard Fabina and discuss this
with him.

Thanks,
Ruby

----- Original Message -----
From: "OET" <oetech@fccsun07w.fcc.gov
<mailto:oetech@fccsun07w.fcc.gov> >
To: <rdulmage@ktlcanada.com <mailto:rdulmage@ktlcanada.com>
>
Sent: September 1, 2000 6:42 PM
Subject:

> To: Ruby Dulmage, null
> From: Katie Hawkins
> khawkins@fcc.gov <mailto:khawkins@fcc.gov>
> FCC Application Processing Branch
>
> Re: FCC ID F5300NB906
> Applicant: Digital Security Controls Limited
> Correspondence Reference Number: 15893
> 731 Confirmation Number: EA96795
> Date of Original E-Mail: 09/01/2000
>
>
> If you wish to discuss the fire trouble transmission,
please contact Richard Fabina at (301) 362-3021 or e-mail him at
rfabina@fcc.gov <mailto:rfabina@fcc.gov> .
>
> The items indicated above must be submitted before
processing can continue on the above referenced application. Failure to
provide the requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date
may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and
forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to section 1.1108.
>
> DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button. In
order for your response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your
response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov <http://www.fcc.gov> , Electronic
Filing, OET Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing. If the response is
submitted through Add Attachments, in order to expedite processing, a
message which informs the processing staff that a new exhibit has been
submitted must also be submitted via Submit Correspondence. Also, please
note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be
submitted.



>
> Any questions about the content of this correspondence
should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the
sender.


